
 

Teaching  

and  

Learning 

 An introduction to the new computing 
curriculum for Key Stage 1 
 
From September 2014, the ICT curriculum will be 
replaced with the new computing curriculum with a 
greater emphasis on the development of programming 
skills at key stages 1 and 2.  
This course will focus on the practical development of 
skills throughout KS1 and different types of resources 
and software available to develop the skills. Find out 
what is meant by the term algorithm in the new 
computing curriculum at KS1 and get hands on with a 
range of free software.  
 
This course is aimed at those less confident about 
developing ‘computing (class teachers and TAs in  
Years 1 and 2). 

Date and Time: 19/09/14 from 9.30 am - 4.00 pm 
Venue:    Norwich Professional Development Centre  
Cost:    £165 per delegate    
Course Ref:  EPGS3 
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The new computing 

curriculum: What  

does it mean for KS1? 

For more information and to make a booking  
����  www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/nieascpd  or ���� nieastraining@norfolk.gov.uk    


